
 

 

 

 

Dear students,  

We hope that you and your family are safe from the pandemic. Now that you have had a month long break, it is time to 
continue with your studies again. As you know, not being able to come to school does not mean not pursuing your studies 
again. Your teachers will start with the syllabus again so that you do not miss out on the important topics. The school will 
conduct the Pre Midterm exams on a small scale from the 13th of July to the 20th of July, just to ensure that you have 
revised the first 25% of your syllabus. This will be a 10 marks MCQ type test, since CBSE has also announced that 50%of 
the board paper will be MCQ type. Datesheet of the Pre Midterm exams will be sent to you soon.  

Dear children, continue to study hard. We are all waiting for you to return to school as soon as it is safe for you to do so.  

All the best, God bless you.  

Vice Principal  
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